
Dear Third Grade Parents and Students,

This year, we will be using Edmodo in math class. Edmodo is a free and secure learning network for teachers, students, and parents. It provides a safe way for us to connect, share content, access assignments, participate in discussions, and receive class information. Edmodo can be found at https://www.edmodo.com. 

Edmodo is accessible online and through any computer or mobile device with internet capabilities, including free apps for iPhone, iPad, iPod Touch, and Android devices. Students and parents can access their Edmodo account from any mobile device or computer, and set up notifications through Edmodo to receive alerts/ reminders via text or e-mail.
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the set-up and “look” of Edmodo is similar to Facebook, it will NOT be used as a social network. This tool will be utilized strictly for educational purposes, using the following guidelines:

· Edmodo will be used to discuss educational material only (Edmodo does not have a student-to-student messaging feature).
· Put-downs or sarcasm are not allowed.
· All school rules and consequences related to harassment apply.
Students who violate the above guidelines face disciplinary action and may lose Edmodo privileges. 

You will soon receive a parent code for access to your child’s Edmodo account where you will sign in to edmodo and be able to see all your child’s work.

Thank you,

Ms. Daughtery

